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At Maersk, we’re committed to providing service offerings that support your 

supply chain and logistics requirements. 

Following an analysis of the current Western Australia Connect schedule, we will 

perform the following actions to improve forward schedule reliability between 

Australia and Southeast Asia. 

1. Northbound, Maersk Yellowstone 433N will slide from 15 Aug to 22 Aug 

without voyage number change at Fremantle. Voyage number reset will 

start from Maersk Yellowstone 436N onwards to reflect the correct 

departure week. 

2. Southbound, Maersk Yellowstone 435S will slide from 24 Aug to 31 Aug 

and voyage number will be changed from 435S onwards to reflect the 

correct departure week. 

https://www.maersk.com/local-information/asia-pacific#RelatedNewsCarousel


 

 

Should you have any questions or require support, please reach out to your local 

Maersk team using our instant chat channel: Live Chat 

We thank you in advance for your continued support and look forward to 

continuing to connect your supply chain. 

 

https://www.maersk.com/help/support/

